
* IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT: SINGSONG & YOGA CLASSES * We regret to inform you 

that Ms. Gina Marie will no longer be available to run the program, and as a result, all future 

Singsong & Yoga classes are cancelled. We want to extend our heartfelt thanks to Ms. Gina 

Marie for over 3 years of wonderful programming and dedication to our library community. 

We are currently exploring options for a new, similar program to take the place of Singsong 

& Yoga. Stay tuned for updates! Thank you for your understanding and support. 


